
       
   June 3, 2002 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach City Council     June 11, 2002 
 

PROJECT NO. CIP 00-630 PIER RENOVATION, PHASE III  
 RECEIVE PRESENTATION 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that City Council receive the presentation by Purkiss•Rose-RSI. 
 
Background: 
 
During the January 17, 2002 Pier Renovation – Phase III workshop, City Council gave 
final approval of the schematic plan with new elevations and revised buildings.  City 
Council then instructed Purkiss•Rose-RSI to return with material samples, plaque 
locations, City Seal, signage/name in wall options.  The design team is ready to present 
these items. 
 
Analysis: 
 
A presentation is in order as instructed. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
None at this time. 
 
Respectfully submitted,    Concur: 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ________________________________ 
Tristan D. Malabanan    Harold C. Williams, P.E. 
Assistant Engineer     Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
 
Concur: 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 
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